Dear All,
We are a group of Henley residents and business owners who have come together to bring the market back into our beloved town. We hope you were able to attend or heard about our first market at the end of May. The reaction from the town was better than we could have expected. We had over one thousand people attend, most of the stalls almost sold out and the High Street shops, cafes and pubs were full of people all day long. We started this as we want to showcase the talent that we have in Henley and the surrounding areas, while also bringing more people from out of town back onto the High Street, to ensure all of our amazing independent shops and businesses thrive. On top of our range of stalls we also have a section dedicated to Young Entrepreneurs, there’s so much talent coming through our younger generations we want them to be able to give their businesses a platform. When we started thinking about setting up the market, we all quickly agreed that we wanted this to be a not-for-profit committee, so any profits that we do make can be put back into the town via donations to community projects and teams.
From the success of our first market we are onto planning our next which will be held on Sunday 3rd August. We will be holding the markets monthly, the first Sunday of each month in the wonderful space behind The White Swan. 
We are now looking for grants to help us buy certain things that will help the market progress. At the moment a some of the items we need are:
3x6m gazebo for the Young Entrepreneurs £390
X2 6ft trestle tables for the Young Entrepraneurs stall £34.99 x2 = £69.98
A dedicated HSE First Aid kit to keep in our Managers tent £101
Total = £560.98
We would like to apply for the full amount of your £500 small grant to help us cover the cost of these particular items, your consideration would be greatly appreciated.
We look forward to hearing back from you.

Kindest regards
The Henley Market Team
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